
 

 

 

If you would like more information or to join the program 

       call or email us on: 

 

02 6361 9511 or reception@birrang.com.au 

Do you live in the Wee Waa area? 

Are you looking to get your Learner’s Licence? 

Already have your L’s and need help with driving? 

Need help preparing for the Driving Test?  

Have fines and can't pay them?   

 

DO YOU NEED HELP TO 

GET YOUR LICENCE? 

Birrang will be conducting a  

FREE* 5 week Program in Wee Waa 

*Eligibility conditions apply 

3 days per week on Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday from 9am to 1pm 

Driving Lessons will be available for those who have their L’s  

 

Sign Up:  Thursday 14th November at 9am to 1pm  

Start Date:  Tuesday 19th November at 9am 

Venue:  Wee Waa LALC - 63 Rose Street 

 


